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Walter Graft <wgraff@softwareperformance.com>
Monday, January 18, 2010 8:58 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Regulation of Retail Forex

I am totally against your RIN 3038-AC61 proposal. Leave traders to decide what leverage is acceptable.Let the

markets be markets and government stay clear except for fraud.

Thank you,
Walter Graff
Palos Hills, lL


